Seatac Shuttle, LLC
PO Box 2895
Oak Harbor, WA 98277
Docket TC-120276

Re: TC-120276 Unanswered questions

Dear Mr. Eckhardt:

In our recent communications regarding our rate request we asked you a few specific questions
so that we may begin to understand your interpretation of the implementation of WAC 480-30-

421 and we have received no response.

You referred to statutes and rules that allowed and implied that they mandated how you
process requests under -421, we ask specifically what statutes and rules?

What are the circumstances under which you would support a -421 request that unequivocally
demonstrates that the request is less than 3% of gross revenues?

To substantiate the 3% test please supply a complete list of documents that you would require.

Are you stating that all rate requests are subject to the requirement of -426 and that all rate
requests are therefore “general rate” requests?

If all rate requests are subject to -426, please explain the purpose of -421 as it seems that it is
superfluous. If this is the case, by what authority do you and your staff have the latitude to pick
and choose which rules you will implement?

Despite the written statements of the commission, are you insisting and maintaining that any
and all rate related matters are subject to your artificial 93/7 ratio test?

These questions remain unanswered despite we, the regulated, asking them under a docket
that you refuse to support. It is incumbent upon you as a regulator to explain your mindset and
statutory support to us and we request that you comply with your obligation and our request
for information.

Thank You

Michael Lauver
John Solin



